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New Adjustable Safety Clamp for ¾" - 1 ¼" Mueller® NO-BLO® Valve Changers

Mueller now offers a newly redesigned Safety Clamp for use with 3/4", 1" and 1 1/4" 
NO-BLO Valve Changers. The improved design has a longer range of adjustment 
allowing the two plugging unit clamps to be positioned anywhere along its entire 
operating length. In addition, this new design can be lengthened even more by 
replacing the standard 20" clamp bar with an optional 38" 
extended length clamp bar.

Benefits of improved design:
•	 Full adjustment of plugging unit safety clamps.
•	 Added flexibility to work with service head adapter repairs and 

other unconventional situations.
•	 Less weight.
•	 Easy conversion to extended 38" length.

The new safety clamp (part number 682597) is shipped without a storage box 
unless ordered with the following valve changer kits: H-17010, 
H-17013, H-17017. An additional storage chest can be 
purchased by ordering part number 680350. To convert 
to extended 38" length, order the Extended Clamp Bar 
(part number 682795).

Contact your local Mueller Sales Representative for more 
information regarding this product advisory of the Mueller Gas 
Division.


